
 
 
September 26, 2005 

Introducing our new 

Risk and Protective Factor Survey

Pride Surveys announced today the introduction of its Risk and Protective Factor Survey 
(RPFS), incorporating items from the Communities that Care (CTC) Youth Survey, 
formerly offered by the Channing Bete Company. 

To view the survey instrument, please click here. 

For additional information, call 800-279-6361. 

To order, please click here. 
 
The price of the RPFS will be $1.45 per student, including report, approximately one-half the 
cost of the CTC Youth Survey*.  

After October 31, 2005, Pride Surveys will guarantee a two-week turnaround on all RPF 
surveys once the completed questionnaires are returned to our processing center. 

The RPFS is appropriate for students in Grades 6 to 12. It is intended for use by schools, 
community coalitions, state agencies, federal grantees, and other prevention providers. 

The Pride Surveys RPFS was designed with the assistance of Dr. Jack Pollard, University of 
Washington, Dr. Ronald Adams, Western Kentucky University, and Dr. Thomas J. Gleaton, 
president of Pride Surveys. 

Dr. Pollard played a key role in the creation of the CTC Youth Survey. Drs. Adams and 
Gleaton are the authors of the original Pride Survey for Grades 6 to 12, introduced in 1982. 

The RPFS joins our Family of Surveys, including questionnaires for Grades 6 to 12, Grades 4 
to 6, Parents, and Faculty/Staff. 

Current users of the original Pride Survey for Grades 6 to 12 can chose to use either of the 
two instruments according to which one best suits their needs. 

The CTC Youth Survey is now property of the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services 
Administration (SAMHSA). 

*Based upon a survey of 999 students, including reports 

 

http://www.pridesurveys.com/supportfiles/2005RPF.pdf
http://www.pridesurveys.com/Order/order.htm

